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On September 30, 2021, from 10.00 a.m. - 12.00 p.m., MUPY’s Quality Development Unit organized an
online KM session entitled ’Using Adobe Acrobat to facilitate your work’ via the Cisco Webex
Meetings. Regarding this, Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, the Deputy Dean for Student Affairs
and Quality Development, presided over the event which was conducted by Mr. Sukanea Tappaluk and Ms.
Waraporn Intharasuksri as speakers. This session also gained interest from approximately 30
non-academic staff who joined and shared their experiences on online working such as using
e-signature with PDF files.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3025


